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Special Edition: November 2021 
 
 
 
AAHRPP Update 
 
The Association for the Accreditation of Human Research Protection Programs, Inc (AAHRPP) is 
scheduled for a re-accreditation virtual site visit with AdvocateAurora Health on November 30 to 
December 1, 2021. 
 
You may have already received a TEAMS invite to participate in the AAHRPP interview process. You 
were selected because you are part of the Institutional Human Research Protection Program (HRPP). 
The RSPP Office has put together some educational materials that are attached to this e-mail to help 
you prepare for the interview.    
 
Please contact the RSPP Office at IRBOffice@aah.org if you have any questions about the AAHRPP 
re-accreditation virtual site visit.  
 
 
IRB Help Information  
Individuals from either Wisconsin or Illinois that have any questions or comments about the AAHRPP 
re-accreditation process or for the RSPP office, contact us at IRBOffice@aah.org. The central box is 
a great way to ensure that you get in touch with the appropriate individual at the Advocate Aurora 
Health RSPP offices. Using the group box will typically get you a timelier response. If there is a topic 
that you would like addressed in a future newsletter, please send a detailed description of the topic to 
IRBOffice@aah.org. Past editions of the RSPP newsletter can be found on the RSPP website.  The 
RSPP website is also the place to go to find the current RSPP/IRB SOPs:  
https://www.aurorahealthcare.org/rspp-irb/ .  
 
 


